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Andrew P. Nitkewicz, a Partner in the Firm's healthcare law practice area, spoke to the Nassau County Dental
Society this morning on the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) for dental practitioners.

Mr. Nitkewicz regularly serves as general and litigation counsel to numerous doctors, dentists, oral surgeons,
chiropractors, nurses, pharmacists, and other medical professionals and medical service providers. Mr. Nitkewicz
possesses a thorough knowledge and understanding of the unique healthcare, insurance, and malpractice laws in
New York and New Jersey, as well as federal regulations such as the Health Insurance Portability and
Accountability Act. In fact, Mr. Nitkewicz regularly provides medical practitioners with counsel on HIPAA
compliance.


